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1300 Ke. — “$00W P. O. Box 885 Telephone 2:2222

Morgantown, W. Va.

December 16,1956

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Bebraska

Dear Sir:

Thank gou very much for your nice letter. I am very happy
to confirm and verify your report of reception of this station
Monday December 10,1956 at 4:10 AM EST.

Incidentally, I also received a report from your brother
Francis in Denver,Colo. He told me thatnl would probably
receive a letter from you. When I verified his report I told
him that I had received your report. It's a small world.

Here's wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful
new year.

Sincerely,

James E. McEwuen
[ Chief Engineer



